

Hampton Elementary is focused and invested on putting the child first by creating an equitable, exceptional, and empathetic learning environment that promotes academic and social emotional success.

Johane St. Aime, Principal

Michelle Williams, Assistant Principal

July 7, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year at Hampton Elementary School. We are excited to announce that we are accepting nominations to serve on our School Council. This year we have several spots available on our School Council. If you are interested, please complete the attached nomination form and return to the front office or via email to Shannon.martinez@henry.k12.ga.us before August 12th at 12:00 PM. Members on the School Council include parents/guardians, business persons, and teacher members.

Our election will be held the following Thursday, August 19th between the hours of 3:00PM and 6:00PM in our front office. Our school council meets monthly in the media center at Hampton Elementary. The first meeting will be in September. The School Council's Scope of Responsibilities range from advice and recommendations to the principal and/or, where appropriate, the superintendent and Board of Education on any matter related to student achievement and school improvement.

Warmest Regards,

Dr. Johane St. Aime



Hampton Elementary is focused and invested on putting the child first by creating an equitable, exceptional, and empathetic learning environment that promotes academic and social emotional success.

Hampton Elementary School School Council Nomination Form

I wish to nominate	for Hampton
Elementary School Council.	

Nominations are due to the front office of Hampton Elementary School or via email to the election coordinator Shannon.martinez@henry.k12.ga.us on or before August 12, 2021 at 12:00 PM.

Elections will be held on August 19, 2021 from 3:00 PM until 6:00 PM in the front office of Hampton Elementary School.